Town of Lincoln Planning Board Site Visit — Meeting Minutes
February 16, 2010 — 3:00 pm

Board Members
Present: John Hettinger, Jim Spanos, Alternate Charlie Cook, Alternate Tom Adams and
Selectperson Patricia McTeague.

Staff Present: Town Manager Peter Joseph, Public Works Director William Willey and
Administrative Assistant Brook Steiner.

Others Present: Walter Rogers.

L BUNKER LANE SITE VISIT

Some of the members of the Planning Board met to conduct a site visit on Bunker Lane. There was not a
quorum of members present and alternates were not seated. The Board members present walked the length
of the road. The width of the road was measured in several places. The width of the road is 25ft. at the
entrance to Bunker Lane, 24ft. at Randy Farwell’s driveway, 23ft. at Chester Kahn’s driveway, 23ft. at the
entrance (the first driveway) to The Fairways and 26ft. at the far end of Bunker Lane.

No action was taken. Those present would report what they saw to the full Board at their next meeting.
The visit to Bunker Lane concluded at 4:00PM.

Dated: February 24, 2010

Joe Chenard, Vice Chairman



